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Health & Wellbeing Board Meeting: 17 January 2023 
               

ONE STOCKPORT: ONE FUTURE UPDATE  
 

Report of the Director of Strategy   
 

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
To update the Board on the One Stockport: One Future work and engage in a discussion 
on the main elements. 
 
Background to this work 
 

• The starting point for this piece of work has come from our One Stockport Borough 
Plan, which was launched in March 2021.  

• Our Borough plan set out our shared ambitions for the whole borough, across all 
partners up until 2030. These shared ambitions comprised of ‘One Heart, One 
Home, and One Future’  

• The One Stockport Borough plan represents a significant accomplishment for the 
council and our partners, and we are well on the way to delivering remarkable 
things together as a Borough. 

• But to build on this success, we need to think much further ahead, galvanising 
people around reasons why Stockport will be the best, and what we need to do 
collectively as partners across the Borough to achieve our vision of being the Best 
Place in Britain to live a happy and healthy life. 

 
Purpose  
 

• This piece of work is focused around the ‘One Future’ ambition from the Borough 
Plan and is intentionally future focused. Concentrating on change and action over 
the long term (15 years) for our borough. 

• We have identified 5 big things that we will collectively deliver as a Borough over 
the next 15 years, that will transform our Borough. We want all our partners on 
board with these 5 big things. 

• This work is a ‘call to action’ that will promote and showcase our strengths and local 
assets to both government and external agencies.  

• This is to help secure the support and resources we need to deliver these 5 big 
things to realise the Borough Plan’s overall vision and full potential 

 
Engagement plan and key dates 
 

• The development of One Future: One Stockport will be done collaboratively 
together with our partners and stakeholders  

• It is critical for our residents to understand our plans and key ambitions for the 
borough, and part of understanding is being able to relate to the things we are 
speaking about. 

• Over November 2023 – January 2024 we will be having two- way conversations 
and dialogue with key partners and stakeholders 

• Between February -March  2024 - We will draw on this feedback to refine the final 
document and supporting communications materials. 

• March 2024 – Lauch of One Stockport: One Future  
 



 
 
 
 
 
2. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board are asked to provide feedback and comments on 

the approach  
 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 

Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Kathryn Rees, Director of Strategy, kathryn.rees@stockport.gov.uk (tel. 
07989 208640) 
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